
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th September 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

School Crossing Patrol 

 

The City Council has now notified the School that they will not be 

replacing Wendy, our School Crossing lady at the crossing on 

Salter’s Road. 

 

Please be vigilant and remind your children to take extra care on 

the crossing. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

                      Julia M Bayes 

 

Mrs Bayes 

Head Teacher 
 


